
 
No.AIBSNLREA/CHQ/2013/34                             Dated: July 17, 2013 

To 

Shri M F Farooqui, 
Secretary, 

Department of Telecommunication, 
New Delhi 110001 

 

Sub: Request for grant of interview to discuss a few important problems of  

the absorbed BSNL Pensioners in general and the retired Executives in 

particular. 

 

Sir, 

       Kindly refer to our earlier letter No.  AIBSNLREA/CHQ/2013/26   dated 

14.05.2013 on the above mentioned subject and enclosing brief notes on the 

issues on which we requested for your kind intervention. Unfortunately, we are 

to get your intervention on the issues as briefed in our above quoted letter and 

therefore those grievances of the absorbed BSNL pensioners continue to be un-

addressed to. This is creating serious frustration in the members of this 

Association and other pensioners.                                                                 

 

2.    In view of the above, we would again like to request you to kindly grant us 

an interview   to discuss the issues as briefed in our earlier letter dated 

14.05.2013. 

 

With kind regards, 
                                                                                       Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

                                                          (S Basu) 

                                                                                    General Secretary 


